
 

 

Governor’s Maths Visit 

 

Name/s of governor/s: Ms. Dimpy Satija 

 

Date of visit:  17th November 2016 

Staff member responsible: Mrs. Racheal Dunkley 

 

Evaluation from Previous Visit: n/a – first visit on this topic 

 

Governor feedback 

 

I was very encouraged by the visit. The Year 1 Mathematics leader has a clear plan 

for an effective learning for students. Classrooms looked welcoming and colorful, with 

wall displays, sensory equipment and reading corners. I got the opportunity to see 

learning in action. Teachers provide a range of stimulating activities to students to 

promote confidence and enable them to do mental mathematics. Teachers do take 

urgent action to develop children’s learning and mathematical skills to prepare them 

well for future education.  

 

Conclusion  

 

Children in Year 1 make best possible start to their education. Their confidence in 

talking and using early numeracy skills is well developed. Staff provide appropriate 

engaging activities that enable children to learn and apply these skills rapidly. 

 

Teachers are highly qualified and well experienced.  

 

Signed:                                                              (Governor/s)     Date:  

 

 

Signed:                                                              (Headteacher)   Date:   

 

 


